
Child Care Assistance Program Families 

ATTENTION! 
Important CCAP Co-Payment Announcement:

 Effective October 1, 2024, Department for Community 
Based Services (DCBS), Division of Child Care (DCC) 

will no longer be covering family assessed co-
payments. CCAP Eligible Families should resume 
paying those directly to their child care provider.

For questions regarding your family's copayment amount, 
please review your Notice of Change/Child Care Service 

Agreement and Contract.
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